
Cory  Reynolds 
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LD 1263
Dear Senator Beebe-Center, Representative Hasenfus, Representative Poirier, and 
Committee Members,
I am Speaking to express my strong support for LD 1263, An Act Regarding Penalties
for Fentanyl Trafficking When That Trafficking Results in an Overdose Causing 
Serious Bodily Injury of a Person. As the operator of a Scanner Page on Facebook, I 
witness daily the devastating impact of fentanyl overdoses in our communities. It's 
heartbreaking to see lives lost to this crisis, and I firmly believe that stricter penalties 
for fentanyl trafficking are necessary to protect Maine residents.
The alarming rate of overdoses in our state demands action. I urge you to vote ought 
to pass on LD 1263, holding accountable those who bring this deadly substance into 
our communities. By passing this bill, we can take a crucial step towards reducing the 
supply of fentanyl and preventing further tragedies.
I appreciate your dedication to addressing this critical issue and look forward to your 
decision.
Sincerely,
Cory Reynolds


